Subject: Application number 2021/3225/P

| am objecting to the plans, as currently constituted, to develop Murphy’s Yard:

1. Six tower blocks of this density and height would have a major adverse impact on the openness of the Heath
from the Lido and playing fields nearby and would severely limit the views from the top of Parliament Hill.

2. 825 residential homes is excessive and there is no agreed percentage for affordable housing. There is no
provision on the site for gardens or for significant green spaces. To have so many new residents
congregating in this particular area of the Heath would inevitably lead to its degradation.

3. The hard-paved walkway with occasional flower beds and isolated trees in no ways constitutes a green and
ecologically enhancing corridor from Kentish Town station to the entrance to the Heath at the Lido, as
claimed by the developer.

Please reject this application.

John Ward
Chatham Cottage
71a Parliament Hill
London

NW3 2TH



